
 
 
 

ST. PATRICK’S DAY CANDY GRAMS! 
 

WISH YOUR FRIENDS, STUDENTS, TEACHERS, CHILDREN A 
HAPPY ST. PATRICK’S DAY BY SENDING THEM A CANDY GRAM!  

 
 CANDY GRAMS WILL BE DELIVERED TO STUDENTS ON 

TUESDAY, MARCH 17TH. 
 

 March 9TH-13TH   
 

$1 EACH 
 
 

PURCHASE YOUR CANDY GRAM BEFORE OR AFTER SCHOOL  
 
 

Proceeds will be used to host the 8th Grade Dinner Dance. 


